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Regular Monthly Meeting
February 13, 2003

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held
on Thursday, February 13, 2003, 6:00 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building
with Supervisors Larry Herman and Sherry Wehr present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.
The Police Report of December 2002 and January 2003 were read.
The minutes were read an approved from the previous meeting.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Larry Herman to approve payment of the general fund
expenses.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Larry Herman to approve payment of the sewer fund
expenses.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to approve the Scott D. Badger &
Michael D. Buly subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the
Lawrence County Planning Department.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to approve the JoAnn DeCarbo &
Jeffery D. & Christine M. Richards subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed
items by the Lawrence County Planning Department.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Larry Herman, to approve the Larry Rape subdivision,
contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the Lawrence County Planning
Department.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to approve the Wesley Carl Barton
subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the Lawrence County
Planning Department.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to approve Resolution #2 of 2003, Fees
for Subdivisions.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to adopt a purchase order policy.
Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to adopt the Developers Agreement for

the purposes of Storm Water Management, Road Specifications & Installations, Sanitary
Sewer Requirements.
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Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen, asked the status of the traffic signals and timing of the signals on Rt 65
& Savannah Road.

Mr. William Alexander, presented rocks that he stated came from the anti skid and also
stated that the pines trees need cut back near the bend on Savannah Gardner Road.

Mr. Jim Bintrim asked how the auditors determine benefits.
Mr. Dan Vogler, stated that he is running for County Commissioner.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.
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